
   

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
AJ/TT 
 
24th March 2023                        
 
Dear Parent/Carer of children in Year 5 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO ROBINWOOD 

CHANGE OF DATES 
 

We are writing to advise you that the dates of the residential trip to Robinwood have been 
changed. The new dates are Wednesday 4th October to Friday 6th October 2023. 
 
This is due to a reduced number of children attending the trip this year. We have had to change 
our booking from 5 groups down to 4 groups. If we book an extra group and it is not full, school still 
have to pay the minimum group charge. School is unable to fund these extra costs. 
 
With regard to payment, we must re-iterate to parents that if the full payment of the trip (as agreed 
with school) is not paid by Friday 21st July your child will not be able to attend. 
 
For your information and as a reminder, please see below the payment instalment schedule. 
Payments can be made via SchoolMoney or you can contact the school office to make a card 
payment. 
 
Deposit           £50.00 by Monday 27th February 2023 
Instalment 1 - £50.00 by Friday 31st March 2023 
Instalment 2 - £50.00 by Friday 28th April 2023 
Instalment 3 - £50.00 by Friday 26th May 2023 
Instalment 4 - £50.00 by Friday 30th June 2023 
Instalment 5 - £35.00 by Friday 21st July 2023 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 

 
Mrs A Jocelyn 
 
Head of School 
 

 

 

Headteacher: Executive Mrs Karen Smith 
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